
 
 

 

 

May 26, 2016 

 

 

 

Mr. Aaron Greenwell 

Acting Executive Director 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, KY  40601 

 

    RE:  Case No.  2016-00177 

 

Mr. Greenwell, 

 

Enclosed is the original copy of the Application for Rate Adjustment for the above noted 

case to be filed electronically. 

 

To fulfill the requirements of this application, an electronic copy of this application has 

been electronically mailed to Office of Rate Intervention, Office of Attorney General at 

rateintervention@ag.ky.gov.  A customer notice has been placed in the Owensboro 

Messenger Inquirer newspaper to be ran once a week for three consecutive weeks.  An 

affidavit of publication and tear sheet will be submitted to complete the case 

requirements as soon as available. 

 

Please let me know if you need any further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Agnes Johnson 

Office Manager 

(270)281-5187 
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